
From: Judi Moseley
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 4:56:53 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Judi Moseley
938 Mt. Pleasant Ave.
Columbus, OH 43201

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:jmoseley@columbus.rr.com


From: Judith Brereton Stevens
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 2:37:06 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Judith Brereton Stevens
3234 Chadbourne Rd
Shaker Heights, OH 44120

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:reekieed@aol.com


From: Julie Clayman
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 1:05:38 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Julie Clayman
17030 Cats Den Rd
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:claymanjulie@yahoo.com


From: Katherine Cooper
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 3:59:05 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Katherine Cooper
2046 Winding Brook Way
Xenia, OH 45385

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:cooperk@woh.rr.com


From: Kevin Davis
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 2:33:08 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Kevin Davis
3838 E 189th St
Cleveland, OH 44122

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:kevin.davis56@yahoo.com


From: Laura Whalen
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 12:33:58 AM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Laura Whalen
2244 Green Ridge Dr
Wickliffe, OH 44092

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:laura97em@hotmail.com


From: Laurel Gress
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 2:10:48 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Laurel Gress
3211 Rohrer Rd.
Wadsworth, OH 44281

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:laurelgress@neo.rr.com


From: Mary Green
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 4:00:30 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Mary Green
4049 Stonehaven Road
Kettering, OH 45429

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:maryjgreen18@yahoo.com


From: Matthew Smith
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 1:00:49 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Matthew Smith
647 Ashwood Dr
Mansfield, OH 44906

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:matt.smith647@gmail.com


From: Melodee Kornacker
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 7:02:37 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As an Ohioan, I am proud to support the letter sent by a group of state legislators to Ohio
Power Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering
condition included in its approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project. 

As noted in the letter, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a
“poison pill” and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its
decision on the feathering condition at the last minute? 

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable
action taken against this thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is
out of line. I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of
the project and remove the poison pill. 

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our
economy, helping us combat air pollution and climate change while also creating more than
500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on
the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project would be the first
freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,
Melodee Kornacker
1294 Fountaine Dr
Columbus, OH 43221

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:mkornacker@aol.com
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